Honorable Secretary General, 

Honorable Directors,

Honorable Participants, 

First of all, Romania brings thanks to Brazil for hosting this major event and congratulations for such a wonderful and special location. It is a marvelous country and we are very much enjoying the Brazilian atmosphere and surroundings. 

We would also like to welcome the International Telecommunication Unions initiative and all delegations for their contributions to a greater development in this wide domain of communications. 

The World Telecommunication Standardization Conference aims to provide global telecommunication standards by studying technical, operating and tariff questions.  We are here to define general policy for the Sector, to establish the Study Groups and to approve the work program for each study period of four years, that is why it is very important to encourage and maintain a solid communication between all members and to reach a consensus concerning the main issues we are here to debate.  

As far as Romania is concerned, we are proud to inform you that our Administration has been elected to occupy the Presidency of CEPT since October the 1st, 2004. Therefore, Romania’s main task is to support a better legislative framework and to promote the cooperation between CEPT members, thus contributing to creating a dynamic market of the post and telecommunications services in Europe. In this context, we are confident that we can also encourage relations with other interregional organizations in order to reach an agreement regarding the best interests in the communications field. 

We are looking forward to continuing a good collaboration with all ITU delegates members and we are open to every discussion that might be important within this major event to legislative level, and not only. 

Thank you, 

Adrian Ionescu, 

Head of Delegation 

Romania

